
 

 

1st October 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

Boys’ Football League  
 

Your child has been invited to take part in a Boys’ Football League at St John’s RC Primary School. This 

will take place on Friday 11th October from 1:00pm – 3:00pm.  

 

There will also be a match at Our Lady’s Primary School on Friday 18th October from 1:00pm – 

3:00pm. 

 

Your child will need to attend both matches. Please complete the reply slip below, or email 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk to give permission for them to attend. If we do not receive 

permission then your child will not be able to take part. 

 

As the league will be taking place in school hours, the children will be taken to the venue and back by a 

member of staff. Children will need to bring shin pads if they have them. If your child does not have 

shin pads they can be borrowed from school. 

 
Kind Regards,  
 
Paul Salisbury 
Year 5 Teacher 

Boys’ Football League 

 
 
 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _______ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in BOTH Boys’ Football League matches on Friday 11th 
October and Friday 18th October [  ]  
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be aware of: 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________  
 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________ Date: ________________ 
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